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ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown senders. To report suspicious email, use the Report Phishing button in Outlook. <https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.oa.pa.gov%2FDocuments%2FCofense-Report-Phishing-User-Guide.pdf&amp;data=05%7C01%7Cra-
dhltcregs%40pa.gov%7C50a097549d8a46723df908dab50eac71%7C418e284101284dd59b6c47fc5a9a1bde%7C0%7C0%7C638022092686564859%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&amp;sdata=yE%2B9XxcA61vwb7BLK5dApe678UiyEytHDgK5wKEnnm4%3D&amp;reserved=0>

Lori Gutierrez, Deputy. Director, Office of Policy. I am a resident at Foulkeways in Gwynedd, PA.  Our level of care in Gwynedd House (Nursing Facility) is excellent we do not need the Federal regulations to be imposed on staff while we receive no funds from Medicare or Medicaid.  Do not impose these restrictions.  It will do harm to our current quality of care.  Romayne Hartshorn
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